
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Conservation, Sustainability, and Recreation Analyst:  Nicole Gorle  
ECAF:    2022-0127   
Ordinance:  22-089      Date: March 1, 2022  
 
Consideration:  
Confirm the appointment of Allan Hicks to the Marine Resources Advisory Committee for 
an initial three-year term. 
 
Background:  
The Marine Resources Advisory Committee (MRC) authorized under Chapter 2.800 SCC 
was created to address local marine issues and recommend remedial actions to the 
County Council, the Executive, and to other local governmental entities and tribes upon 
request from Council or the Executive. MRC is comprised of no more than 13 members 
with balanced representation from local governments, tribes, affected economic interests 
and recreational, conservation, or environmental interests. 
 
There are currently 10 members on MRC and three vacancies. One member representing 
Tulalip tribe, and nine members represent economic or recreational, conservation, or 
environmental interests. Of those, Council District 2 has three members, Council District’s 
1 and 3 have two members and Council District’s 4, and 5 have one. 
 
Current Proposal: 
 
Appointee:  Allan Hicks 
Representing: Economic interests 
District:  Council District 3 
Term:   January 3, 2022 – December 31, 2024 
 
 *Note, there is a typo in one of the supporting documents. The application says his term begins in 
 2021, and it should read 2022. Confirmed with department. 

2021 Budget: n/a 

Future Budget Impact: n/a 

Handling:  Normal – March 31, 2022 

Approved-as-to-form: n/a 

Risk Management:  n/a 

Executive Recommendation: Approve 

Attachment:  None 

Amendments: None 

Request: Move to GLS on March 30th for consideration.  


